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PUBLIC NOTICE
PUBLIC HOLIDAYS FOR CHRISTMAS 2024 AND NEW YEAR 2025

Pursuant to section 2 of the Public Holidays Act 2008, the public, government agencies and
the private sector are hereby advised that the following dates will be observed as Public
Holidays in celebration of Christmas 2024 and New Year 2025:

1) Wednesday, 25" December 2024; 3) Wednesday, 1% January 2025; and
2) Thursday, 26" December 2024; 4) Thursday, 2" January 2025.

Businesses may open during a Public Holiday in accordance with the provisions of the Public
Holidays Act 2008. Employers are also advised to comply with relevant provisions under the
Labour and Employment Relations Act 2013 and its Amendment Act 2023 regarding payment
of Public Holiday pay.

For further information, please contact the Industrial Relations, Employment Permits and
Occupational Safety and Health Division at telephone (+685) 20441/20442.

Thank you,
/

Pulotu Lyndon Chw/Ling
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
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